
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref: JVE/KB 
 
1st December 2021 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

I am writing to inform you that your son/daughter has completed an application form for a 
mock interview, which will take place on either Monday 13th December or Tuesday 14th 
December 2021.  Each interview will last approximately 20 minutes, all other lessons will run 
as normal.  Students will be informed of the day and time of their interview in due course. 

We try to make the interview experience as realistic as possible and as such students should 
ensure their uniform is worn correctly.  Any students whose appearance is not considered 
appropriate will miss the interview.   

I am sure you will agree that this is a valuable experience which will support your child in any 
future career. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ms. J Vernon 
Head of Careers 
 


